
From: Paul Miller
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: VOTER ID AMMENDMENTS
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 3:27:25 PM

Dear sirs

I and all of my colleagues are alarmed at the newly proposed amendments to the
Electoral Act and the Local Government Electoral Act 2011.
In particular, the removal of the necessity for voters to show identification when voting. This would seem to
greatly increase opportunity for voter fraud in Queensland. 
It seems difficult to image why any responsible Government would introduce such a bill and as a registered
voter in this State I would strongly object to its implementation.

Yours sincerely

Paul Miller

m:
Address:  BUDDINA 4575
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